
Holiday Express
Toothbrush and Candy

Drive

Help the Kindergarten Classes
Support Holiday Express!

 

 

We will be collecting new,
individually wrapped toothbrushes

for adults and children, as well as
unwanted Halloween candy.

 
Donations can be placed in the 

bin in the foyer during the week of
November 2nd.

 
Please also support our $2 Dress

Down Day on Friday, October 22nd!
 

Thank you for your help and support!  


